
The BHRC has received a positive test result for a sample taken at Tir Prince on 14th August 2022.

The substance detected is identified as a Class 5 prohibited substance in the Dec 2020 vs 14.4
Uniform Classification Guidelines for Foreign Substances. The matter will now be further
investigated in accordance with BHRC Rules and Regulations as set out in Section Y of the BHRC
Rule Book.


